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Anne Migliorisi – Piano Instructor

My name is Anne Migliorisi and I am the piano instructor at St. Celestine School. I have
taught piano for 26 years and am very excited to be starting my 16th year teaching here
at St. Celestine School!

I have both a Bachelor of Music degree and a Master of Music degree from Northern
Illinois University and performed regularly with the Illinois Chamber Symphony on both
piano and harpsichord for many years.

My husband, Jim, is a St. Celestine graduate and I have two wonderful children, Brad
and Samantha, who are both married to great people. I also have three amazing
grandchildren who delight me in more ways than I can count! I just love how our family
continues to grow in so many wonderful ways.

Music enriches our lives in countless ways and I love sharing my love of music with my
students by helping them discover the joys of being able to play and create music
themselves. And most importantly, we have fun!


